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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


January 8, 2014
Addendum 1 To

RFP First Class Presorting Services 2014 
dated December 18, 2013 
Due to an insufficient number of attendees at the prebid meeting for this service, the University is cancelling this RFP effort.   A new RFP will be released in the near future.  
Should you have any questions or concerns about this Addendum or on any other aspects of the Request for Proposal, please send them by email to Valerie Kreher, Senior Buyer, Email; rfpteam2@wayne.edu and to Robert Kuhn, Senior Buyer.  Copy both Valerie Kreher and Robert Kuhn on all E-Mail questions.  
Thank you,

Valerie Kreher 
Senior Buyer
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